STAFFVOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

As part of Georgia Cities Week, the City of Albany.
IS giving back to the community by inviting staff
to volunteer at Feeding the Valley on Monday,
April 21, 2025.

Feeding
the Valley

There are two four-hour FOOD BANK

Imagine the
DACCIDITE

shifts available.

e 8 a.m. to Noon
e Noonto 4 p.m.

If you would like to volunteer,
please email kmonk@albanyga.gov.




